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BUDE HARBOUR 
Local Notice to Mariners – 7 of 2023 

Closure of Bude Sea Lock for Winter 23/4  
 

Mariners are advised that Bude Sea Lock is now closed for the winter period and the inner gates will be storm 

locked in coming days.  

 

During 2023 there was a total of 18 boat movements through the Sea Lock. It is anticipated that the Sea Lock 

will re-open on or around 1st May 2024.  

 

 
Paul Vincent 
Harbour Master 
21st October 2023 
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